
May 23, 2021

The purpose of Bethany Baptist Church is to bring glory to

God by making disciples who reflect the character

and priorities of Jesus Christ.

Pastor Peter Erratt: peter@bethanybaptist.ab.ca

Pastor Dennis Burriss: dennis@bethanybaptist.ab.ca

3901 44 St.
Red Deer, AB

T4N 1G7

403-347-7900 or 403-343-0855

office@bethanybaptist.ab.ca

www.bethanybaptist.ab.ca

Today - Sunday, May 23

10:30 a.m. Worship Service [Live Streamed]

Pastor Dennis Burriss

Important Notes!

1. Please contact the church office with any questions, concerns, or
comments.

2. If you wish to have a CD of the service please contact the church
office.

3. Donations may be made online on the church website
www.bethanybaptist.ab.ca (click on donate in upper right). Also by
mail or dropped off at the church office.

4. We are looking for volunteers for our audio/visual team for Sunday
services, contact the church office if you are interested.

mailto:peter@bethanybaptist.ab.ca
mailto:dennis@bethanybaptist.ab.ca
mailto:office@bethanybaptist.ab.ca
http://www.bethanybaptist.ab.ca
http://www.bethanybaptist.ab.ca


Upcoming Events

Wednesday, May 26
Thursday, May 27

JH & SH Youth
6:30 pm - 8:00 pm

To meet the current requirements,
an email will be sent out to youth
families concerning which day to

attend. Thank you for your
support!

Sunday, May 30
10:30 a.m. Worship Service

[Live Streamed]
Pastor Dennis Burriss

Sunday, May 30
Weekly Sunday Evening

Prayer Time
4:30 pm & 6:00 pm at the church

October 2021 is Bethany
Baptist's 90th Anniversary!

If you have any memories, stories,
or photos that you would like to
share, or any suggestions for
planning and celebrating this

event, please contact Michelle
Wallace. Preliminary discussions

are currently underway.

Luke 1: 26-35

In the sixth month the angel Gabriel
was sent from God to a city of Galilee
named Nazareth, to a virgin betrothed
to a man whose name was Joseph, of
the house of David. And the virgin’s
name was Mary. And he came to her
and said, “Greetings, O favoured one,
the Lord is with you!” But she was
greatly troubled at the saying, and
tried to discern what sort of greeting
this might be. And the angel said to
her, “Do not be afraid, Mary, for you
have found favor with God. And
behold, you will conceive in your
womb and bear a son, and you shall
call his name Jesus. He will be great
and will be called the Son of the Most
High. And the Lord God will give to
him the throne of his father David, and
he will reign over the house of Jacob
forever, and of his kingdom there will
be no end.”

And Mary said to the angel, “How will
this be, since I am a virgin?”

And the angel answered her, “The
Holy Spirit will come upon you, and
the power of the Most High will
overshadow you; therefore the child to
be born will be called holy - the Son of
God.”

Prayer Opportunities

Pray for our Missionaries.
Refer to your “In the Fold”
Missionary Prayer Cards.

● Acute Health Needs: Connie Nelson

● Worship: Ordinances

● Fellowship Prairies Church: Benalto Baptist, Benalto, AB

To send a Prayer Request or join the Prayer Line: Phone or email the church office

Small Groups Ministry

Coordinator: Martin Scholz

● Rempel - call: Ken

(Tuesdays 1:30 p.m.) Fellowship Hall at the church

● Scholz - call: Martin & Lorna

(Two Sundays per month after the service)

● Shortt/Reeve - call: Doug & Joan

Don & Patricia

(Wednesdays 1:30 p.m.) Fellowship Hall at the church

● Smith - call: Tom & Tina (Wednesdays 6:30 p.m.)

● Street - call: Dave & Laurel

As a way to serve and shepherd our church family better, the Elders Board would like to invite your

prayer requests, comments, and questions to the Elder associated with your last name or send an

email to elders@bethanybaptist.ab.ca.

Elder Shepherding Groups

A-C (Pastor Peter Erratt); D-G (Lyndon Unger); H-K (David Street); L-O (Tom Smith); P-R (Don

Collier); S-Z (Pastor Dennis Burriss)

Donation Policy

The spending of funds received by Bethany Baptist Church is confined to Church approved

programs and projects. Each gift designated toward an approved program or project will be used

as designated with the understanding that when any given need has been met, or the specified

program or project cannot be reasonably carried out or has not been approved, designated gifts

will be used where needed most. Where appropriate, an official receipt for tax purposes will be

issued as soon as possible after the year end.


